January 7, 2010

Paul Niehoff

Carl Eppich

PACTS

68 Marginal Way

Portland, Maine 04101

RE: Shore Road Path Grant Application

Dear Paul/Carl:

Enclosed please find three hard copies of the preliminary application for a Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvement Grant from PACTA for FY 2012/2013.

The package includes the application and Shore Road Path Final Report. I look forward to hearing from you on the completeness of the application. As part of the final application, I intend to add copies of emails in support of the Shore Road Path.  An electronic copy of the materials is also on the way. 

The Town Council will consider endorsement of the application at their January 11, 2010 meeting. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

 Maureen O’Meara

Town Planner

Cc:
Michael McGovern

